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** UPDATE ** 

SUSPICIOUS DEATH NOW A HOMICIDE 
 

The suspicious death originally reported as being discovered by 
Vallejo Police Department Officers at a residence in the 100 block of 
Campbell Avenue on Sunday, October 7, at 7:59 a.m., is now being 
investigated as a homicide – the city’s fourteenth.   
 
The Solano County Coroner’s Office is yet to notify the next of kin of 
the victim, thereby delaying the release of the identity of the 27 
year-old female victim. 
 
Vallejo Police Department Detectives have arrested 51 year-old 
Vallejo resident Renee Williams for homicide.  She was located   
Monday morning, October 8th, and has been booked into the Solano 
County Jail.  The case remains under investigation.  
 
As the investigation progresses, more information will be made 
available.  Anyone with information on the case is asked to call 
Detective Matt Meredith at (707) 648-4509 or Detective Matt 
Mustard at (707) 648-4514.   
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SUSPICIOUS DEATH  
 

Vallejo Police Department Detectives are investigating the suspicious 
death of a 27 year-old female located by officers inside a residence 
in the 100 block of Campbell Avenue. While no details or additional 
information is currently being released, the case is being actively 
investigated. More information should be released within the next 
few days. 
 
Anyone with information on the case is asked to call Detective Matt 
Meredith at (707) 648-4509 or Detective Matt Mustard at (707) 648-
4514.    


